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PrimeroEdge has introduced their new and improved portal to connect families to their student’s lunch accounts. The new portal is called SchoolCafe and can be accessed at www.schoolcafe.com. 
If you have an existing ParentOnline account you DO NOT need to create a new account in SchoolCafé — sign in with the same username and password that you used in ParentOnline. Also, all of your existing students, balances, cards, configurations, and settings remain the same. We wanted to make sure that your transition from ParentOnline to SchoolCafé was simple and seamless. Note: You'll also notice that previous ParentOnline references in emails, phone notifications, and bank statements will now reflect "SchoolCafé".
There’s an App for that! - We have a new SchoolCafé app with the new and existing features for Apple and Android devices. If you have the previous ParentOnline app it will continue to work until 10/31/2016 when it will be decommissioned. So, please head over to the app store and download the new SchoolCafé app today. Again, if you have a previous ParentOnline account you can use that same account with SchoolCafé.
